
Public Hearing #1       November 17, 2022 

 

 

The Mayor and Council for the City of Maysville had a Public Hearing on 

November 17, 2022 on the 2023 proposed budget at 4 Homer Street. 

Present: Mayor Richard Presley, Councilmembers Kim Wilmoth, Junior Hardy,   

and Scott Harper, City Administrator Barbara Thomas. Richard Parr 

was not present 

Citizens: Bill McLeish and LuLu White. 

Mayor Presley opened up the meeting for public  comment on the proposed 2023 

Budget for the city. 

There were no questions or comments on the proposed 2023 budget. Another 

Public Hearing will be held on November 21, 2022, 7:30 a.m. to receive more 

comments.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:38 a.m. 

Barbara Thomas      December 5, 2022 

____________________________________  _____________________ 

 

 

 

 

 


